
To my Oregon Legislators,
5/25/21
I David Twombly, owner of Central Coast Disposal have used all the PPE money with a clear understanding that it was non-taxable. 
I have given wage increases of $2.00 per hour to all employees. Not one employee who worked for my company was laid off or had 
a reduction in hours at any point in time do to the pandemic. 

It is extremely offensive to me that the state does not need the money.  Yet is willing to cripple my business and the future increase 
wages to my employees for revenue not necessary for operations of the state. 

We all know that this money will just be returned in the form of a kicker check. At the potential cost of my business and others 
having to close their doors.

Please represent the entire state as the legislators we understood you to be when you were elected.

Sincerely,
David Twombly
541-999-2441


